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• The remaining $4.3 million of existing funding sits outside the Public 
Broadcasting Services appropriation, will not be reallocated to ANZPM but will 

fund the relevant services/programmes (for example, Parliament TV) by 
ANZPM. 

 
Please note that we may publish this letter (with your personal details removed) on the 
Ministry’s website. 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 

decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

 
 

Nāku noa, nā 
 
 

 
Emily Fabling 
Pou Mataaho o Te Aka 

Deputy Chief Executive, Policy and Sector Performance 
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